Ladies Of The Elks NEWS

Hello, Patti Graham here. The newly elected LOE President. These are new, deep waters I am treading and since I am not a swimmer, I might be needing a life ring thrown to me at times! First of all, I would like to thank Linda Stepp for leading the troops the last two turbulent years. When it comes to planning and cooking up a feast, she is one of the best. We already have a busy April happening with Friday night dinners, a memorial, and other events. It is exciting that we are being approached to host events again but at the same time, quite exhausting for the ladies who are always called upon since we don't have enough volunteers. So don't be surprised if you get a personal call from me asking for just a couple hours of your time. I promise you will have fun. We are a group of singers, dancers, and what happens in the kitchen, STAYS in the kitchen!!!

2022-2023 Ladies Of The Elks Officers

President Patti Graham Vice President Jessica Colburm Secretary Jackie Gurr Treasurer Vickie McNamara **Chaplain Sherry Aust**

Trustees: Kelli Habersezter Trudi Glazier Linda Stepp

The Ladies Of The Elks would like to share with you who we have dispensed our funds to that we have raised during the year. The year 2021 was better for us in our quest to raise funds to be able to give back into our community. We can't thank you enough as members of the Raymond Elks for your continued support in all that we do. Please watch for more upcoming dinners and events in the future. So in December we gave the following: \$500 Legacy Food Bank

\$500 Pioneer Grocery (gift

\$500 TAC Team Advocacy

\$500 Random Act Of Kindness

\$1000 Emergency Meal Program

\$500 North Pacific Food Bank \$500 Willapa Helping Hands cards)

\$1000 HAVA Food Bank \$1000 Crisis Support Network

\$200 POOL Fund \$250 WA Elks Therapy Program

Stay safe and we'll see you at Lodge!! Jackie Gurr, Secretary

Want to Join LOE? Dues are \$10/year. Just contact an Officer or get application in front of LOE display case by ATM.

Join the Stepp family and friends on Saturday, April 2nd at 7:30pm to celebrate Linda Stepp's 70th Birthday after our Officer Installation and Dinner. Live band, dancing, snacks, and cake. Happy Birthday Linda!



Accepting Sponsors for the monthly Newsletter. List your business or service to our Raymond Elks Members.

Single 2.5"x2" \$150/year Double 5"x2" \$300/year

Send electronic copy to: News@RaymondElks.org or Call Lodge @ 360-942-1292 for more information.

April 2022 King of Clubs and 50/50 on Fridays

Sun	Mon	Tue	Wed	Thu	Fri Dinner@5:30	Sat
lks usa	Be part of YOUR LODGE. Come to a Lodge Meeting on the 1st and 3rd Tuesdays every month!		Every Wed @ 6:30pm With Spencer		1 LOE April Fools Breakfast for Dinner for RHS Cheerleaders	2 Installation 3:30p Dinner 5:30p Live Band 7:30p
3	4	5 House 6pm Lodge 7pm	6 Red Cross Drive	7	8 Turner's Beef Dip and Salad \$12	9
10 Palm Sunday DD Clinic @ LB	11	12	13	14	15 Good Friday LOE Beans and Cornbread \$8	16
17 EASTER	18 TAX ERSTANSEASON.com	19 Board 6pm Lodge 7pm	20 LOE 5:30pm	21	22 Call for Menu	23
24	25	26	27	28	29 Call for Menu	30

THE RAYMOND ELK PO BOX 26 326 Third St, Raymond, WA (360) 942-1292

www.RaymondElks.Org info@RaymondElks.Org

Lounge Hours

Monday - Thursday 2:00 pm to 8:00 pm Friday 2:00 pm to 10:00 pm Saturday Noon to 10:00 pm Meetings 1st and 3rd Tuesday @ 7pm

Saturday, April 2nd

Officer Installation @ 3:30pm

Prime Rib Dinner @ 5:30pm \$25



Band and Dancing 7:30pm



Non Profit U. S. Postage Paid Permit # 73 Raymond, WA, 98577

«DetailFirstName» «DetailLastName»

«DetailActiveAddressLine1» «DetailActiveAddressLine2»

«DetailActiveCity», «DetailActiveState» «DetailActiveZip»

Exalted Ruler Message from PER Mike Turner

We start a new year! The new slate of Officers installed Saturday and we have several fresh faces. Please welcome our new Officers and help them as they settle in. The bar staff are offering new activities, such as a trivia night on Wednesdays at 5:30pm, to entertain you. Let them know how you like it and if you have suggestions for other activities to try. Start making plans for the Mother's Day dinner, it is only a month away! Remember, meetings now start at 7:00 pm with the House Committee meeting at 6:00 pm on the first Tuesday and the Board of Trustees meeting at 6:00 pm on the third Tuesday.

Welcome to our initiated members: Genesis DeVries, Larry Draus, Henry Vanderbeek, Craig Ashley, Robert Day, Shari Freidenrich, Maureen Hutchinson, Casey Timpson and Justin Sebenius.

From your Outgoing Secretary Chuck Gurr

It has been my pleasure to serve the membership as your secretary for the last two years. I will continue to participate as your Lecturing Knight this coming year.

Please support my successor, Lori Benton as I know she will work hard to keep the gears moving smoothly. Fraternal, Chuck Gurr

Your New OFFICERS and Trustee

Exalted Ruler: Mike Turner PER Leading Knight: Gloria Sanders Loyal Knight: Genesis DeVries

Lecturing Knight: Chuck Gurr Secretary: Lori Benton

Treasurer: Kelly Habersetzer
Trustee: Percy Littlejohn
Alternate to ER: Paul Grabski

Committee Chairs and members needed for:

Contact Mike Turner or other Officer

- Auditing and Accounting
- Activities
 - Community
 - ♦ Youth
 - Drug Awareness
 - ♦ Hoop Shoot
- ◆ Fraternal
 - ◆ Americanism, Flag Day, Memorial
 - ♦ Elks National Foundation (ENF)
 - Membership
 - Veterans
- PER
- Accident Prevention
- Public Relations/Publicity